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A Thuismitheoirí agus a chaomhnóirí dilse, 

Táimid iontach buíoch daoibh ar fad as an obair iontach atá déanta agaibh sa 

bhaile le cúpla mí anuas. 

Tá obair ag du lar aghaidh anseo i rith an tsamhraidh le déanamh cinnte go bhfuil 

gnásanna sábháilteachta in áit don athfhoscailt sa téarma úr ar an 26/8/20. 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are very appreciative of all you have been doing at home this past few 

months.  We are working towards a safe and planned reopening. 

At the moment, our date is 26th August (Wednesday)… we will of course advise 

you of any changes around that. 

Comhghairdeas le Ranga Sé atá réidh anois. Bhí 

ceiliúradh galánta againn  Déardaoin-  

Congratulations and best wishes to sixth class, 

who are now ready to move on – we had a 

lovely celebration with them on Zoom last 

Thursday. Thank you to Múinteoir Yvonne, 

Nigel and all the teachers who wish them well 

on their journey. Go raibh maith agat a Athair James a bhí linn ar an oíche 

fósta. 
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Comhghairdeas le buaiteoir an ghradaim Nóra Conlon- the writing award 

competition in memory of Nóra Conlon, former teacher, was revived this yaer 

and we thank all who took part. 

We are very proud of our Rang a Sé, who gave their talents freely to the 

school’s Student Council,  Christmas  drama, Green Schools committee, choir, 

banna ceoil, football team, quiz team, Coding project and Reading Rooms project. 

Ta súil agam go leanfaidh sibh leis na buanna seo a úsáid.  

Tá lúcháir orainn i Scoil Fhionáin caibidil úr a oscailt sa bhliain amach romhainn- 

nauir a chuirfear tús leis an rang uathachais. Ta an t-ádh orainn go bhfuil seomra 

ranga againn le tús a chur leis, ach beidh muid ag fáil foirgneamh úr i mbliana. 

We are looking forward to opening a new chapter in Scoil Fhionáin next 

term- our new autism class will begin in one of our classrooms, but we look 

forward to seeing our new building , complete with classrooms, sensory 

room, playground and sensory garden, built in the new year. We are 

fortunate to have received this funding, and will keep you informed about 

how this is being utilised. 

The school books additional funding grant has been received by Scoil Fhionáin, 

as part of a pilot scheme. 

Book rental fees will not apply this year, children will only pay for workbooks 

which are written in, and pay a contribution to art and photocopying. 

WE ARE ASKING ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS TO RETURN ANY TEXTBOOKS 

NEXT WEEK.  ANY DAY – Leave them in your child’s classroom please. 

ONLY TEXTBOOKS PLEASE- not copies or written in workbooks. 

If you would like to hang on to library books for the summer, please do so. 

 

Le tú a chur ar an eolas fá mhúinteoirí ranga don téarma seo chugainn, ta liosta 

foilsithe ar an ngréasán scoile www.scoilfhionain.ie , faoi Pholasaithe . 

A reminder that a list of class teachers for the new school year has been 

published on school website, under Policies – 22/5/2020 

Go raibh maith agaibh uilig arís, ón fhoireann ar fad, 

le meas,                                                          Pictiúr: Daniel Gill                            
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